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From the office
We are so happy to see the return of warm temperatures and longer days.
Unfortunately our playground equipment remains closed at this time.  
As the temperatures continue to climb, students may be starting to spend more
time outside learning. Please remember to check the weather and send them
with appropriate clothing, hats, water bottles and footwear to keep them sun
safe and comfortable.
There are many exciting events planned this month here at Tecumseh including
year end field trips and outside play days. 
More information will be coming in June in regards to FDK staggered start as
well as class placements for students for the 2023-2024 school year.

The PACK wants you here.....
Being on time is a very important part of having a successful day at school.
Please make sure your student arrives prior to 9:15am and enters with their
class at their assigned door.  We have noticed an influx of late students arriving
at the front door each morning.  Students who are late sometimes have a hard
time transitioning down to their classrooms and entering the classroom when
students have already started their learning for the day.
Students are free to be dropped off anytime after 9:00am, 
there is supervision on the yard at this time.



Medication
If your child needs prescription medication administered during school hours, please
contact the office for an “Authorization for the Administration of Oral Medication” form.
It must be completed by the parent/guardian and signed by a pharmacist or physician
and forwarded to the principal every school year. Updates to the school are required
whenever the physician directs a modification of the prescribed medication. We cannot
administer any medications without this completed form. If your child is required to
have medication at school (EPI-Pen, inhaler), please contact the office so we can ensure
that their Individual Medical Plan is up to date and accurate
 

June 9th - PA Day (No School)
June 20th - Playday (for all downstairs students)
June 27th - Graduation
June 29th - Last day of classes
June 30th - PA Day (No School)

PIZZA DAYS - Wednesdays  June 7th and 14th
POPCORN - sold Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays at first break for $1.00
(all proceeds going to support the Tecumseh Student Nutrition Program)

 

Mark your calendars...

It is not too late! If your child we will be 4 years old in 2022, Register here
www.lkdsb.net/kindergarten. 
 

Calling all future Timberwolves

Need a BUS??
 Please got to https://cklass.ca/ for all your student
transportation needs.
 

https://www.lkdsb.net/Board/Registration/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://cklass.ca/
https://cklass.ca/



